
Dear Parents  

‘Sharing Smiles - Write to the NHS’ is an initiative encouraging children 

to send light-hearted messages to doctors/nurses working on the  

Covid-19 wards. This can be in the form of a funny story, jokes, poem or 

drawing a picture to help boost morale and cheer them up during this 

difficult time.  

Their messages will then be delivered to the hospitals by the  

‘You Donate … We Deliver’ (YDWD) team in Borehamwood,  

who provide approximately 2,000 meals /day to over 20 hospitals.   

 

Please post the messages to:  

Sharing Smiles, c/o P.O. Box 1188, Bushey, Herts WD23 9GP  

or if need be, scan and email them to:  

sharingsmiles2020@gmail.com 

The deadline is: 25th May 

Thank you for your support and stay safe. 

Best wishes 

Laura Bloomberg  

 

 


